
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

21/22 20 May 2022 

 
LILY BEACH BOARDWALK 

OPEN 
 
Lily Beach boardwalk was close due to significant damage. The damage was reported on 
the 10 May 2022. A local contractor was notified and the repairs have now been completed. 
 
For further information please contact Manager of Works and Services, Mr Graeme Hedditch 
at the Shire of Christmas Island on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) or 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 

David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


